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New	Federalism	Fund	Applauds	U.S.	Senator	Cory	Gardner’s	Plans	to	Introduce	a	Bipartisan	Cannabis	Bill	to	
Senate	Floor	

Legislation	would	give	deference	to	states	that	have	chosen	to	legalize	cannabis	on	the	basis	of	federalism	and	the	
Tenth	Amendment	

		
DENVER,	CO	(04/26/18)	–	The	New	Federalism	Fund	(NFF)	applauds	Senator	Gardner’s	(R-CO)	new	bipartisan	cannabis	bill	
that	will	break	down	barriers	from	the	threat	of	federal	prosecution	in	states	that	have	legalized	cannabis.	This	legislation,	
cosponsored	by	Sen.	Elizabeth	Warren	(D-MA),	would	ensure	that	cannabis	is	a	states’	rights	issue,	leaving	federal	oversight	
out	of	it.	
		
“Sen.	Gardner	continues	to	be	a	vocal	champion	on	issues	pertaining	to	the	ever-growing	cannabis	industry,”	said	Neal	
Levine,	Chairman	of	the	New	Federalism	Fund.		“We	are	grateful	for	his	leadership	on	this	issue	and	applaud	his	bi-partisan	
approach.”	
		
About	New	Federalism	Fund	
The	New	Federalism	Fund	is	a	non-partisan	501(c)4.	Its	board	members	and	contributors	are	those	interested	in	state-
first	regulation	of	state-based	commerce	and	creating	a	common	sense	regulatory	system	for	those	who	are	in	or	serve	the	
state-based	cannabis	industry. 	
 
	


